
OPPOSE SB 210 

I am writing to request that Vote by Mail be the standard voting method for Oregon voters.  

Vote by Mail allows us seniors to take the necessary time to review the voter pamphlet and 

make a thoughtful choice on each candidate or issue.  Seniors have health challenges that 

sometimes prohibit leaving their care facility, or home.  Vote by Mail allows Seniors to not have 

the stress of trying to get to the polls, possibly standing in a long line when that can be very 

difficult.  Seniors are not the only types of voter that can have logistical challenges in getting to 

the polls.  Parents with young children have many logistical challenges in getting to the polls on 

one assigned voting day.  Parents may have to get child care, or take time off of their jobs to get 

to the polling places.  Vote by Mail allows parents to take the time necessary to study the issues 

and candidates and make a thoughtful vote in the comfort of their own, without the need to 

disrupt their children’s lives or take time away from their jobs.   

Vote by Mail supports our democracy by giving the people of Oregon the best chance at having 

their voice heard.  Please vote NO on SB 210! 

 

Thank you. 

Lynne Schauble 

 


